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Dear Motor Carrier:

The Federal Motor Carrier Administration (FMCSA) has noticed a trend in the violations identified during roadside
inspections of QUEST LINER INC's vehicles and/or drivers. Specifically, our records show significant non-
compliance in the area(s) of Unsafe Driving. This warning letter formally notifies you of these safety performance
and compliance problem(s). We are bringing these safety deficiencies to your attention so that you can take
corrective action. You do not need to respond to this letter.

FMCSA encourages you to visit the FMCSA Portal Website at https://portal fmcsa.dot.gov/ to review your
company's safety data, assess your safety management processes and practices, and take steps to improve
compliance. Using your Personal Identification Number (PIN) above, you can create a USER ID and Password,
which will allow you to see your entire safety record. It contains information that is only available to you and
FMCSA-authorized enforcement personnel.

If you believe you have been improperly or erroneously cited for a violation during a roadside inspection,  you may
file a request for data review through FMCSA's DataQs program. The DataQs program allows motor carriers and
drivers to request a review of information such as Federal and State-reported crash and inspection reports in FMCSA
safety databases. Follow the link https://dataqs.fmcsa.dot.gov to access DataQs.

FMCSA will continue to assess your safety performance on a monthly basis. You can demonstrate improved
performance through roadside inspections without violations. If your safety performance and compliance do not
improve, FMCSA may conduct additional interventions that could result in penalties and/or sanctions, including
fines, suspension of State vehicle registration, revocation of your company's operating authority,  or an order to
cease operations. FMCSA will not issue penalties or sanctions on the basis of this warning letter alone.

If you have additional questions regarding this matter or need assistance, please contact the following:

FEDERAL MOTOR CARRIER SAFETY ADMINISTRATION
105 6TH STREET
AMES, IA 50010-6337
Telephone No.: 515-233-7400

(b) (6)



Page 2 of 2

Your company plays an important role in making America's roads safe. We ask that you join us in building a
nationwide commitment to safety by getting road smart about safety performance and compliance. You can visit
FMCSA's Compliance, Safety, Accountability (CSA) Outreach Website at https://csa fmcsa.dot.gov/?wl to find
information about motor carrier safety and compliance with safety regulations including materials such as factsheets,
brochures, and presentations that you can share with drivers and other company personnel.

Sincerely,

Joseph P. DeLorenzo
Director, Office of Enforcement and Compliance




